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From: Damico, Tracy

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 1:16 PM

To: Hayes, Elishia; Miles, Scott; Arroyo, Natalie; Bohn, Rex; Bushnell, Michelle; Madrone,
Steve; Wilson, Mike

Cc: CcOoB

Subject: FW: GRTA Board Appointment

Please see attached public comment for item J.1 tomorrow.
Printed for the record.

Thanks

Tracy

From: Colin Fiske <colin.fiske@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 12:13 PM

To: Wilson, Mike <Mike.Wilson@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Madrone, Steve <smadrone @co.humboldt.ca.us>; Arroyo, Natalie
<narroyo@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Subject: GRTA Board Appointment

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Hi folks,

Regarding the appointment to the GRTA Board you'll be considering at your meeting tomorrow: Two of the applicants,
John Anderson and Courtney Wyatt, seem to have significant conflicts of interest. Anderson represents Humboldt
Redwoods Company, which owns land through which the trail/railroad right-of-way passes - including the Scotia mill
site, for which they have already requested a trail deviation from the right-of-way. Based on the application, Wyatt also
seems to own land affected by the right-of-way.

These conflicts are troubling and could potentially compromise the applicants' ability to serve the GRTA's own interests
faithfully. We encourage you to reappoint Jeff Hunerlach to this position, rather than either of the other applicants.

Thank you.

Colin Fiske (he/him)

Executive Director

Coalition for Responsible Transportation Priorities
www.transportationpriorities.org




